
Version 111 Update
Version 111 (1/9/19) firmware is now available for download on the DMP Dealer Direct website at            
DMP.com/Dealer_Direct.

Effective January 28th, 2019, all 7800, 7801 (XTLtouch), and 9800 Series Graphic Touchscreen Keypads will 
be manufactured with Version 111 (1/9/19). Updated units will begin shipping as current inventory is depleted.

Feature

Multiple Card Format Support
Version 111 (1/9/19) shows new programming prompts to support Multiple Card Format. At the 
keypad, you can now program up to seven different card formats in addition to DMP format. The 
keypad’s on-board proximity reader will accept multiple card formats as inputs for arming, disarming, 
and access control.

7872/7801/9800 keypads will accept multiple card formats for arming and disarming. 7873 keypads 
will accept multiple card formats for arming and disarming as well as for access control with the 
internal relay, using either the on-board card reader or external card reader.

Additionally, the 7800 Series keypad will now receive the same 734 options when programmed in 
the panel, ensuring that the same card formats are present in all 734s and graphic keypads on the 
system. To support receiving card formats from the panel, you must update your XR150/XR550 panel 
to version 183 firmware. 

Obtaining the New Firmware
Firmware updates are available for download, free of charge, on the DMP Dealer Direct website at 
DMP.com/Dealer_Direct. 

If you have any questions or concerns about implementing this firmware update, please contact DMP 
Technical Support by calling 1.888.436.7832 or emailing techsupport@dmp.com.
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